WOKINGHAM COPY.

Your Ref: JAT/LEM.
27th February, 1941.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the
25th instant in regard %o vessels formerly classed
with the Cermanischer Lloyd, I have to revert to
your letter of the 30th ultimo in regard to the
motor vessel "RIAN"™ and may say that 1t is concluded
arrangements will now be made to carry out the
General Examination of the hull and machinery referred
to in my letter of the 2nd ultimo.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clasaification Committee.

The Netherlands Shipping & Trading Committee Ltd.,
(Short Sea & Coastal Sections),
37/38, Penchurch Street,
LONDON, E.C.3a




